
Billings Bypass Virtual Public Meeting 
& In-Person Open House

The Montana Department of Transportation (MDT) is 
hosting an in-person open house and a virtual public 
meeting to update the public on the status of the design and 
construction of the Billings Bypass arterial roadway that will 
connect Lockwood and Billings Heights. Both virtual and in-
person options will provide the same information; the public 
is invited to attend whichever is their preference. 

Virtual Public Meeting
When: Tuesday, November 9, 2021; 2:00 p.m. 
How To Attend: Pre-registration is required. 

Register at https://www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/billingsbypass 
In-Person Open House

When: Tuesday, November 9, 2021
 5:30 p.m. - 7:30 p.m.

Where: Montana Pavilion at Metra Park, 
308 6th Ave N, Billings, MT 59101

The Department of Transportation will make reasonable accommodations 
for persons with disabilities who wish to participate in this virtual public 
meeting or need an alternative accessible format of this notice. If you 
require an accommodation, contact the Department of Transportation no 
later than November 8, to advise us of the nature of the accommodation 
that you need. Please contact Matt Maze, Office of Civil Rights, P.O. Box 
201001, Helena, Montana 59620; telephone (406) 444-5416; Montana 
Relay 711; facsimile (406) 444-7243; or e-mail to mmaze@mt.gov.

For more information, please visit:   
https://www.mdt.mt.gov/pubinvolve/billingsbypass 

Comments, questions or concerns can be directed to  
Public Involvement Manager Lisa Olmsted at  

billingsbypass@dowl.com or by calling (406) 294-9668.


